From: stuart, David I

Sent: 05 December 2018 10:38

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Payhembury Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 Consultation
Dear Phil

Many thanks for your Regulation 16 consultation on the Payhembury Neighbourhood Plan.
| can confirm that there are no comments on the Plan that we wish to submit.

Kind regards

David

David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser South West

Direct Line: |

Historic England | 29 Queen Square | Bristol | BS1 4ND
https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest

A Historic England

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and cel ebrate England's spectacular historic
environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
Follow us. Facebook | Twitter | Instagram  Sign up to our newsl etter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please
read our full privacy policy for more information.

From: Planning Policy [mailto:PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 October 2018 14:21

To: Stuart, David

Cc: South West ePlanning

Subject: Payhembury Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam

Payhembury Parish Council as the qualifying body has prepared and submitted the Payhembury Neighbourhood
Development Plan, covering the parish of Payhembury, to East Devon District Council. Produced in consultation
with the local community the Plan sets out a vision for the future of the parish and planning policies which will be
used to determine planning applications locally.

The Payhembury Neighbourhood Plan is available for consultation until 5pm on the 30 November 2018. Please see
the attached notice of publication for details of how to make a representation and where the plan and supporting
documents are available to view.

Regards



Phil Twamley
Neighbourhood Planning Officer

Web: www.eastdevon.gov.uk
Mail: Planning Policy Section, East Devon District Council, Knowle, Station Road, Sidmouth, EX10 8HL

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter

Subscribe to your East Devon Update for regular news and information about what’s happening at East
Devon District Council. Choose which topics you’re interested in to get a personalised update.
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